
  

CASUAL VACANCY IN THE OFFICE  
OF A DISTRICT COUNCILLOR FOR 

ASHFIELD DISTRICT COUNCIL  

HUCKNALL CENTRAL  

DISTRICT WARD 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN under Section 87(2) of the Local Government Act 1972 that a 
vacancy exists in the office of District Councillor for the Hucknall Central Ward. 

The vacancy has arisen due to the death of Councillor Jim Blagden and their term of office 
would have ordinarily expired in May 2023. 

An election to fill the vacancy will be held if TWO electors who are included on the 
Register of Electors at an address in the district, give notice in writing claiming such 
election to the Returning Officer at the address below:- 

Ruth Dennis 

Returning Officer 

Ashfield District Council Offices 
Urban Road 
Kirkby in Ashfield 
Nottingham 
NG17 8DA 

Dated 8 August 2022 
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